
MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY’S REPORT FOR 2021      
 
In 2021 we had 241 members of all types (detailed below) and 56 subscribers to the 
journal. Of these, 21 were new members (including two junior members, two European 
members, two Rest of World members and four student members – two UK/Ireland & two 
Rest of World).   
 
 
 2021 2020 2019 
Members  199 195 198  
Life  14 14 15  
Family  11 13 12  
Students  8 6 9 
Honorary  4 4 5  
Junior  5 3 3 
Total  241 235 242  
 
 2021 2020 2019 
UK/Ireland Institutional Subscribers  11 11 13  
Rest of World Institutional Subscribers  45 49 50 
Total  56 60 63 
 
 
Prospects for 2022: 
With regard to renewal of our members from 2021, we were sadly notified during 2021 that 
four members (including two life members) had died, and that five members (including one 
family membership) wished to resign before 2022. Four institutions informed us that they 
were likely not to renew in 2022, but two of these have not been confirmed. 
 
As of the start of March 2022, 153 members of all types have already renewed their 
memberships (not including the 16 honorary and life members), as have 50 institutional 
subscribers; we have 9 new UK/Ireland members so far in 2022 (including two students, one 
junior member and one family membership) and four new institutional subscribers.  
 
The Society would like to thank Catherine Jagger of CIRCA Ltd for all her work during the 
year, her patience in handling enquiries and for circulating details and taking bookings for 
online meetings. 
 
Pat Robbins 
1 March 2022 
 


